

PO Box 4780 Fort Lauderdale, FL 33338

Dear Mr. Concannon,

On behalf of the students, faculty, staff and administration at North Side Elementary School, thank you for the generous donation of school supplies that was provided to our school for Back to School. Thankfully, there are dedicated people like you and your association who are willing to provide services to those most in need.

Our school values the relationship we have established and you're an asset to our community. Mr. Concannon, thank you again for leading the charge of donating to North Side Elementary School. Your kindness is greatly appreciated.

Mrs. Heilange Porcena, Principal





